
Dear Ms. Smagadi,  

  
I am writing you on behalf of the Association Senda de Granada Oeste to let you know that the 

findings and recommendations of the Compliance Committee about our case have had not 
positive impact at all in Murcia.  

Moreover, since the beginning of this year the local authority is charging us EURO 2.20 per copy 

of any document that we request regarding decisions made under the approval procedure of any 
plan, programme, project or building permit.  

Please find attached a scanned copy of the last payment I made to the local authority. I 
requested access to information related to a modification of the partial plan ZA-ED3, included in 

our communication. In addition I am also attaching a copy of the payment I made in July 2010 
when I helped one of our neighbours affected by another partial plan when they were charging 

EURO 2.15 per copy.  

We are very disappointed to report that despite the finding and recommendations issued by the 
Committee, Murcia local authorities insist on breaching the Aarhus Convention. 

  
Sincerely yours,  

  

Angeles Moreno Micol 
Asociacion Senda de Granada Oeste 

 
 


